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This is what Yahweh asks of you, only this, 

That you act justly, that you love tenderly, 

That you walk humbly with your God 

 (Mic.6v.8) 
SAFE 

Archdiocese of Liverpool  

                  

Message from Des 
 

Dear All, Who said all good things must come to an end? Well, as I leave my role as Coordinator it's not 
about endings but new beginnings. I have been privileged  to have worked alongside so many            
dedicated people this past 20 years; colleagues, parish reps, clergy, parishioners past and present. I 
have witnessed the progression made by the Archdiocese in our commitment to safe, and best practice 
in our work and relationships with children, young people and vulnerable adults. I look forward to    
supporting this ongoing work in an advisory capacity. We are fortunate to have Alex Griffiths              ap-
pointed as Coordinator. I am confident she will enhance the good works to date and support our  parish 
communities in all aspects of safeguarding. I am sure you will welcome Alex as you get to know one an-
other over forthcoming weeks and months. Thank you to so many for your support of this       important 
work and of me,                                                                                                                 
 with every best wish,  
                                                                             Des  

What Yahweh asks of you? Simply this: To act justly, love tenderly and walk humbly with your God' Micah 6:8 

Hello, 
As of 30th July 2018, I have taken up the role of Safeguarding Coordinator and will 
now be responsible for managing the safeguarding department. I am delighted 
that Des remains working with us in his role of Senior Safeguarding Advisor, and I 
would like to thank him for his long standing service and commitment to          
safeguarding within the Archdiocese of Liverpool. My background is that I have 
over 17 years' experience of safeguarding children and vulnerable adults through 
working for the Probation Service, Independent Police Complaints Commission, 
and as a statutory child protection social worker. I am married with two children, 
and attend St Mary's Parish in Woolton. I am delighted to be joining the            
Safeguarding Department, and looking forward to meeting and working with all 
members of our church community. 

 

The safeguarding department is also taking the opportunity to consider how best 
we can continue to serve the children, vulnerable adults, and our community as a 
whole to keep everyone safe during worship and in developing their faith. Our 
church is also blessed with a wide range of volunteers who support clergy in their 
ministry. Therefore, we will be seeking the views and thoughts of all clergy, parish 
safeguarding representatives, lay persons and volunteers as to how the            
Safeguarding Department can continue to support them.  

Please feel free to contact me on 0151 522 1043, or safeguarding@rcaol.co.uk 
with any thoughts you may have, alternatively, I would be happy to respond to 
any invitation to meet within the parishes. 
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DBS Process / New Forms 

As part of ongoing reviews in the safeguarding department, and in light of information that there may be a new system rolled 
out to process Ebulk, we have made the decision to limit access to Ebulk only to the staff in the Safeguarding department to 
manage this transition. We hope this will not only alleviate the pressures on Reps locally, but it should speed up processing 
times and alleviate some queries that can occur. It also means when the new system is implemented, the Safeguarding       
Department can work through any issues the new system may cause without burdening Reps with this responsibility.   
 

The process for Ebulk applications will remain in place, applications will still be processed via Ebulk.     
The process will be as follows: 
 

 Reps will be asked to send DBS forms and copies of three identity documents to the Safeguarding Department. 

 Safeguarding Department will either create the link on Ebulk for all applicants with an email address, or send a    
paper application and stamped addressed envelope to the applicant to complete and return to the Safeguarding 
Department. 

 Safeguarding Department will then process and verify online identity documents, and the applications will be    
countersigned and sent to DBS all in one process. 

 
Please note reps will still be required to verify three original identity documents and send clear copies of each to the      
Safeguarding Department along with the following forms: 
 

  DBS Processing Consent form (DBS 17) 

  Volunteer application and take up references to be kept on file in the parish office (please do not send to                              

              Safeguarding Dept)                  

  Self-declaration form (DBS4) 

  Confirmation of Identity Form (DBS3a) 

  Online Update Service Consent Form (New version in process will be available via the website shortly) 

  Verify identity documents 

To comply with recent GDPR (General Data Protection Regulation) legislation, DBS safeguarding forms have been amended. 
Please find enclosed a DBS consent form (DBS17), updated Confirmation of Identity Form (DBS3a) and Self-Declaration 
Form (DBS4). The Department must be in receipt of the above forms before the Disclosure application is created on Ebulk or 
before a paper application is forwarded to the applicant.  

Please direct volunteers to http://www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/safeguarding/forms where the DBS and CSAS Privacy notices 
can be found.  A hard copy is available on request. 

The above forms have only been sent to parish reps, please dispose of all previous versions. 

Please note the above process will commence with immediate effect, previous versions will not be accepted, and new 
forms will be requested. 

Don’t forget all our guidance and forms can be found through the following web addresses: 

http://www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/safeguarding/  

http://www.csasprocedures.uk.net/  

Many Blessings for all your work and the support you give to us in helping to create a Safe Environment for all. 
We will soon be using a service called MAILCHIMP to send all correspondence electronically to reps with an email address 

please ensure we have your current email address by sending it to safeguarding@rcaol.co.uk 

DBS Process Reminders 

• Birth / marriage certificates can only be accepted when issued from the UK or Channel Islands.  

• When photocopying identity documents please ensure that they are a clear copy, if using the old style paper driving 
licence it must be copied in its entirety so that name, address, date of  issue, date of expiry and date of birth are clear, 
including any endorsements.  

• The Department has an obligation to ensure that all personal data held electronically, remains secure whilst in storage 
and also whilst being transmitted therefore we cannot accept any scanned forms or identity documents.  

• Please do not staple forms together, use staples only for copies of ID documents if necessary. 

• Please ensure all forms, including page four of the DBS3a is signed.  Any unsigned forms will be returned for signature. 

http://www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/safeguarding/forms
http://www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/safeguarding/
http://www.csasprocedures.uk.net/


                    Liverpool Archdiocese Safeguarding Conference 
The Safeguarding Department are hosting a Conference which will take place on Saturday 1st              

September 2018 at Liverpool Archdiocese Centre for Evangelisation, (LACE) Croxteth Drive, Sefton 
Park Liverpool L17 1AA, between 09:00 and 15:00.  

Places are still available, please support this event by contacting the Department for details and to book place, by 
Wednesday 22nd August 2018 via 0151 522 1043 or safeguarding@rcaol.co.uk   

                     

Allegation Recording Form  
It has recently come to our attention when reporting allegations or information, the CM1 Allegation Recording Form is not 

always being used.  With this in mind we have created a more user friendly version of this form which we will be trialling over 
the next three months.    

The new form is enclosed with this newsletter for Reps and Clergy. 

The CM1 Allegation Recording Form can still be found on both the CSAS and Liverpool Archdiocese Website.   

We would appreciate any feedback from you in regards to either form, via safeguarding@rcaol.co.uk   

We would encourage you to record all allegations on either version of this form, this will help us to comply with national     
expectations and guideline  

 

                                                                       World AlzheimerΩs Day  
World Alzheimer’s Day is 21st September 2018. Sadly, Alzheimer's and other conditions which can 
cause dementia, can leave people coming to terms with their diagnosis and perhaps increasingly   
reliant on others to assist those more vulnerable to abuse.  

 

The Care Act 2014 defines 10 types of abuse - physical, sexual, psychological, financial, neglect,     
organisational,  domestic violence, modern slavery, self-neglect and discriminatory abuse. Signs of 

abuse can vary considerably, but there may be physical or psychological changes in a person that may indicate 
abuse.  

Examples of signs of abuse could include:  

 

• physical: bruising, injury, unexplained accidents 

• psychological: presenting as distressed, being anxious, withdrawn or fearful, being increasingly anxious in     
particular person’s company 

• financial: lack of money, missing possessions, another person’s suspicious behaviour or influence concerning 
money  

• neglect or self-neglect: lack of personal hygiene, dirty clothes, failing to keep the house clean modern       
slavery: doing domestic chores, perhaps for family members, to the extent that they have no time to            
themselves, and are fearful of trying to change the situation  

• discriminatory: being withdrawn and avoiding certain people or places domestic violence: many of the 
above concerns, if they are happening at the hands of a close family member, may well amount to domestic 
abuse. 

The attached article provides some overview of Safeguarding and dementia:                                         

https://www.scie.org.uk/dementia/after-diagnosis/support/safeguarding.asps.  

 

All allegations should be reported to the Safeguarding Department by noon the following day. 
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                  Parish Notice Board        

Enclosed with this newsletter are two posters on Modern Slavery, can we    
please ask that you place them on your parish notice board.                            
Sent to Parishes only                
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NSPCC – How safe are our children 2018?  

The NSPCC have published their annual report which analyses the most robust and up-to-date child  

protection data in the UK. The report has highlighted the significant impact technology and social media 
has on the lives of our children and young people and the implications for keeping them safe. The report 
also provides information about the key areas of abuse and neglect in the UK, and contains easy to read      
information and infographics.  

 

The NSPCC highlights: 

•        There have been increases in police-recorded child sexual offences across the UK and increases in 
child cruelty and neglect offences in all UK nations except Scotland. 

•        The last decade has also seen increased numbers of children on child protection plans and registers. 

•        Almost a quarter of young people were contacted online by an adult they did not know. 

•        Since the offence of communicating indecently with a child was introduced in England and Wales in 
April 2017, over 3,000 crimes have been recorded by the police. 

•        Following the Government’s commitment to bring in laws to protect children online in 2018, the  

 

NSPCC is calling for the legislation to:  

 commit social media firms to follow a consistent set of minimum safeguarding  

                  standards 

 make platforms report on how they keep children safe 

 carry consequences for platforms that don’t follow safeguarding rules 

 make platforms take proactive steps to prevent exposure to illegal content and  

     behaviour 

 

Follow the link below for further information:  
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/services-and-resources/research-and-resources/how-safe-are-ourchildren-2018/    

  

 

Whoõs who ñ Commission 
$Ò -ÁÒÇÁÒÅÔ 'ÏÄÄÁÒÄ   - #ÈÁÉÒÐÅÒÓÏÎ 

&Ò 4ÏÍ .ÅÙÌÏÎ           - 4ÒÕÓÔÅÅ 

2ÅÖ !ÉÄÁÎ +ÅÌÌÙ           - #ÌÅÒÇÙ 2ÅÐÒÅÓÅÎÔÁÔÉÖÅ 

$ÅÎÉÓÅ -ÁÌÃÏÌÍ           - -ÅÒÓÅÙÓÉÄÅ 0ÏÌÉÃÅ 

*ÁÃËÉÅ 7ÁÌÓÈ           - -ÅÒÓÅÙÓÉÄÅ 0ÒÏÂÁÔÉÏÎ 

-ÁÒÔÉÎ 3ÁÎÄÅÍÁÎ           - #ÁÔÈÏÌÉÃ "ÌÉÎÄ )ÎÓÔÉÔÕÔÅ   

!ÎÎ (ÅÎÎÅÓÓÙ           - 0ÁÒÉÓÈ 2ÅÐÒÅÓÅÎÔÁÔÉÖÅ 

*ÕÌÉÅ +ÎÏ×ÌÅÓ           - !ÌÄÅÒ (ÅÙ (ÏÓÐÉÔÁÌ 

6ÁÃÁÎÔ                                - 2ÅÌÉÇÉÏÕÓ /ÒÄÅÒ 2ÅÐÒÅÓÅÎÔÁÔÉÖÅ 

2ÅÖ !ÎÄÒÅ× "ÕÒÎÓ         - 2ÅÌÉÇÉÏÕÓ /ÒÄÅÒ 2ÅÐÒÅÓÅÎÔÁÔÉÖÅ 

,ÉÚ *ÁÃËÓÏÎ             - .ÕÇÅÎÔ 

 

Please keep in touch for advice, support or any 
queries 

Contact details:      

Safeguarding Office 
LACE 
Croxteth Drive 
Sefton Park 
Liverpool    
L17 1AA 
 

 
Telephone:  0151 522 1043  
Fax:            0151 522 1089 

Email: 

safeguarding@rcaol.co.uk 

a.griffiths@rcaol.co.uk 

j.lynch@rcaol.co.uk 

s.cawley@rcaol.co.uk 

c.newton@rcaol.co.uk 

d.kenna@rcaol.co.uk 

Des.Bill@nugentcare.org 

A reminder that EduCare, the e-Learning programme which raises awareness 
and understanding across child and vulnerable adult activities. is open to our 
clergy and volunteer workforce but also to other members of our parish com-

munities, for example schools, & parents. 

To Download a Brochure and see the courses available go to www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk  

http://media.wix.com/ugd/0e31ba_f8c8f153eecb42dd974f1b501fe7c2dd.pdf
http://www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk

